From: Mau, Russell E (DOH)

To: Rachael Stevie (CD)

Cc: Holly Erdman; Smits, Brenda M (DOH); Hayden, Kathryn E (DOH)
Subject: RE: LP-22-00002 Mohar Farm - Notice of Application

Date: Friday, April 1, 2022 6:33:21 AM
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Ms. Stevie:
The Department of Health (DOH) Office of Drinking Water (ODW) has a single comment:

e The applicant correctly indicates a Group B public water system for the drinking water
utility. Please make sure the applicant knows to work with Kittitas County Health (cc’d on
this email) to complete the application for the drinking water system.

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please contact me, thanks,

Russell E. Mau, PhD, PE

Regional Engineer

Office of Drinking Water

Washington State Department of Health

16201 East Indiana Avenue, Suite 1500, Spokane Valley, WA 99216

Russel.Mau@doh.wa.gov
509-329-2116 | www.doh.wa.gov
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